
 

 

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

ENZO BIANCHI GRAN CORTE

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“This vintage marks the wine’s 25thanniversary.
Dark purple in hue. The complex nose presents
balsamic notes of thyme and oregano with hints
of dark and red fruit in which the plum sets the
tone supported by hints of blackcurrant. The
2019 is relaxed on the palate with fairly grippy
tannins and a juicy core that sustains volume
while keeping the flow nimble. This is a
rewarding wine with a long-lasting finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

ENZO BIANCHI GRAN CORTE

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“This vintage marks the wine’s 25thanniversary.
Dark purple in hue. The complex nose presents
balsamic notes of thyme and oregano with hints
of dark and red fruit in which the plum sets the
tone supported by hints of blackcurrant. The
2019 is relaxed on the palate with fairly grippy
tannins and a juicy core that sustains volume
while keeping the flow nimble. This is a
rewarding wine with a long-lasting finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

ENZO BIANCHI GRAN CORTE

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“This vintage marks the wine’s 25thanniversary.
Dark purple in hue. The complex nose presents
balsamic notes of thyme and oregano with hints
of dark and red fruit in which the plum sets the
tone supported by hints of blackcurrant. The
2019 is relaxed on the palate with fairly grippy
tannins and a juicy core that sustains volume
while keeping the flow nimble. This is a
rewarding wine with a long-lasting finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

ENZO BIANCHI GRAN CORTE

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

94
POINTS

“This vintage marks the wine’s 25thanniversary.
Dark purple in hue. The complex nose presents
balsamic notes of thyme and oregano with hints
of dark and red fruit in which the plum sets the
tone supported by hints of blackcurrant. The
2019 is relaxed on the palate with fairly grippy
tannins and a juicy core that sustains volume
while keeping the flow nimble. This is a
rewarding wine with a long-lasting finish.”

NOVEMBER, 2022


